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No: CHQ/AIGETOA/323 


            
               
Dated: 11th March 2011

To

The CMD
 BSNL, New Delhi
Sub:  vested interest in Placement of PO for Supply, installation and Commissioning of expansion order from 5 Million to 10 Million capacity of Project-3 of NIB II on Turnkey Basis- harassment of officers raising this genuine issue - regarding.
Reference: Letter submitted by this association 
1. vide CHQ/AIGETOA/312 dated 4th Feb 2011
2. vide CHQ/AIGETOA/319 dated 11 March 2011
Dear Sir,



Kind reference is invited to the letters submitted by this association mentioned under reference on the subject (attached herewith for your kind reference). This issue has been conveyed to this association by our office bearers and members who are fully involved in the project. They were threatened by the venders to keep mum on the issue so that they can fulfill their vested interest and finally they have been sidelined in view of their continuous tirade against the probable irregularities involved. 
Members of this association are well qualified and working at executive level. They are having more knowledge about technical matter as they are directly working with the system. They cannot be expected to follow the order blindly; they have every right to raise the issues concerning with the health of BSNL. It is the responsibility of the management to take feedback from the executives working with the system before proceeding with any such blind decision.      

7 office bearers and members of this association who were looking after the validation and A/T work of the project at data network circle Bangalore have now been shifted to operation work to stop their visibility without having any consultation with them just because they were raising the genuine issue through this association. 

Sir, I humbly request your kind to intervene in the matter and to direct the Data Networks Circle Management to take back the controversial order of shifting the seven officials to O&M team and initiate a detailed enquiry into the alleged irregularities and apprehensions raised by this association through the letters under reference so that the truth may come out. I am having full faith on your kind leadership and hope this association shall not be forced to raise this issue through any associational activity. 
Regards

R.P. Shahu
Copy to: 

1. Director (CFA), BSNL Board for kind information and necessary action please.
2. Sr. GM (SR), for kind information please.

Regd. Office: Office No. 4 & 5, Near Sethi Hospital, Bawal Chowk, Rewari-123401 (Haryana)

Website: www.aigetoachq.org/ E-mail: chqaigetoa@gmail.com
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